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Meeting held via Zoom 

March 31, 2021  

 

1. Introductions and Welcome. Talasi Brooks began the meeting.  

 

2. Feb. 24, 2021 Meeting Minutes. The members in attendance voted to approve the Feb. 

24, 2021 Meeting Minutes.  

 

3. Changing Lunchtime CLE credits from .5 to .75. Talasi Brooks explained that she 

checked with the State Bar on this. She reported that the Section can change its credits for 

meetings to .75 to reflect the amount of time the CLEs actually covered during these 

remote meetings and help the presenters prepare better.  She said that when the Section 

again goes in person, we can let the State Bar know whether we want to continue with the 

.75 credits. Several people commented in support. No vote was taken; Talasi said that she 

planned to do this going forward and it could be changed or voted on in the future if 

necessary. No comments opposing this change were made.   

 

4. Brief announcements. Marie Kellner announced that Idaho Environmental Forum (IEF) 

was holding their first hour long presentation in a year on Friday, April 2 at noon. More 

information can be found on IEF’s website. 

 

5. CLE. Rob Tiedemann, PhD, presented a .5-hour CLE titled Nutrient Trading: Growing 

Product in a Fledgling Market. 


